
November
on AIM 

     The month of November was a
quick one, following my three
months in Moldova,  I had the
opportunity to spend one month in
Romania! While here I worked under
the Pattersons. I got to be involved in
teaching Sunday School, where I was
able to teach twice. 
     Alongside Sunday school duties I
helped with their MKs a couple times
each week I was there. 
     I also had the opportunity to go
with the Patterson’s to Braila,
Romania where we got to visit a
family from Venezuela and take a
prayer walk through the city. 

Bucharest,
Romania

It was a fast month but ended on a high
note. Despite me missing Thanksgiving

in the States I was able to spend
Thanksgiving with the Missions Team in

Romania. I was able to see the
McBrides again since they came from
Moldova and I was able to spend time

with the Covey’s from Bulgaria. It was a
sweet ending to my four months on the

field!


